
 

 

 

 
 

             Contact:  
OC Fire Authority Captain/PIO Thanh Nguyen  

714.357.7782 
 

KWAVE Lance Emma 
714.659.5979 

 
OC Sheriff Sergeant/PIO Ryan Anderson 

714.904.7042 
 
 

MORE THAN 35,000 CHILDREN IN NEED OF A 
TOY THIS HOLIDAY SEASON 

Drive-thru toy donation event this Saturday to help meet the need 
 
WHAT: The need is great. More than 35,000 toys have been requested for children in need 

this holiday season from over 110 non-profit organizations in Orange County. With 
many parents out of work due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are asking for help. 

 
 With our partners from KWAVE and the Orange County Sheriff’s Department, we are 

hosting a COVID safe, drive-thru toy donation event this weekend. We invite you to 
come by, drop off a new, unwrapped toy and say hi to firefighters and deputies. 

 
 If you’re unable to attend the event, monetary donations can be made to the OCFA 

Foundation by visiting ocfa.org/toydrive.  All funds collected will go towards 
purchasing toys.  
 

WHEN: Saturday, December 4 
                       9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

 
    WHERE:  Crossline Church 
                       23331 Moulton Parkway, Laguna Hills 92653 
 
    VISUAL:  OCFA Firefighters, OCSD Deputy Sheriffs and KWAVE volunteers receiving toys.  
                       Fire apparatus and sheriff patrol units will also be on display. 
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CHIEF BRIAN FENNESSY 


